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January 25th, 1934.

The Rt. Hon, Arthur Melghen, 
National Building,

347 Bay Street,
Toronto, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Melghen:-

Referring to the documents which
you reoently handed me regarding the construction of 
the Quebec section of the Temlskamlng Dam; we are very 
pleased to receive the copies of this memorandum, as 
it gives us additional information which will be of 
value to the Commission in connection with this project. 
After looking over this I have no comment to make in 
regard to any interest which the Commission might have 
in the works, as the same seems to be, with the informa­
tion available, satisfactory for the work in hand.

The material received dealing only
with the physical conditions and the reconstruction of 
the present Temlskamlng Dam, the general policy of and 
the relation of the Commission in regard to the construc­
tion of such works and the operation of the same, are 
not up for consideration in such memorandum. This is a 
matter which will require the full attention of the Com­
mission should the Government desire to assess or in any 
way ask the participation of the Comission financially 
in connection with such works.

Yours Vi truly
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